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ACT Masters Hockey is committed to the health, safety and general wellbeing of all its 
members and participants. The organisation is dedicated to providing a safe and 
prosperous environment for members and providers participating in all ACT Masters 
Hockey activities. In meeting its obligations ACT Masters Hockey follows the policies of 
Hockey Australia and Hockey ACT. The policy can be found by following this link: 

 

https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/hockeyaus/files/9voxjs7ayxaecgvc.pdf 
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